SCHOOL REPORT TO GALLATIN CO. BOARD OF EDUCATION

Gallatin County Elementary School
June 13, 2012
SPECIAL EVENTS-

June 4 thru 8- FRC summer program at the Upper Elementary
June 11 thru 15- FRC summer program at Napoleon 

June 18 thru 22- FRC summer program at Glencoe
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT-

May 25- Edvision Math materials training prepared teachers to use the new math materials we purchased.

May 30- Thinking Strategies trained teachers on how to improve the culture, climate and expectations of more independent thinking from the students.
PLAYGROUND REPORT- 

Our playground is in good order. The ground is getting some attention this summer to remove holes and rough spots.
WHAT WE DID TO GET BETTER AND WHO DID IT-

1. Sheena Walters and Amanda New are moving in to Team Leader spots for next year. We are working to spread the leadership roles amongst a group of leaders rather than putting all leadership functions on a few teachers. 
2. Kelly Middendorf, Barb McKittrick, and Sheena Walters are taking training in a reading instruction method, Orton- Gilingham, to better help their hard-to-help reading students. They will be sharing strategies from this method with the teachers of their teams.
3. Kathy Sampson, Patsy Lillard, Janet May, and Rita Sample are waxing and shining our school. They are quickly getting us ready for the return of our students for a new year of learning.
